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In an effort to increase employee awareness, we have added 
information regarding the Public Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) 
Program on the DCPAS website.  There employees will find a brief 
overview of the program and a link to the U.S. Department of 
Education’s PSLF Help Tool to get started.  

PSLF is a great opportunity for eligible employees to reduce certain 
student loan debt.  There are some time sensitive opportunities, so it is 
in the employee’s best interest to determine eligibility and apply as 
soon as possible.  Please encourage employees to visit 
https://www.dcpas.osd.mil/policy/benefits/pslf for more information.  

Questions?  
Contact: dodhra.mc-alex.dcpas.mbx.benefits-

contacts@mail.mil 
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